
From: Ed Scofield
To: Gary Wiberg
Cc: Julie Patterson-Hunter
Subject: RE: Code Compliance
Date: Monday, January 23, 2023 10:30:15 AM

Thank you Gary and Cynthia.  I've past this note to our Clerk of the Board to be placed into the record.

Ed Scofield
Supervisor, District II
Eric Rood Administrative Center
950 Maidu Avenue
Nevada City, CA 95959-8617
530-265-1480

-----Original Message-----
From: Gary Wiberg >
Sent: Saturday, January 21, 2023 7:52 PM
To: Ed Scofield <Ed.Scofield@nevadacountyca.gov>
Subject: Code Compliance

CAUTION: This email is from an external sender. If you are not expecting this email or don't recognize the sender,
consider deleting.

Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. If you have
more questions search for Cybersecurity Awareness on the County InfoNet.

Supervisor Scofield,

We cannot be present on Tuesday morning at 9 a m. for your Board of Supervisors meeting, but we want to let you
know that we would like an easing of Code Compliance if it is forcing people out of their housing with no other
place to go. We support Tom Durkin”s view of this whole situation. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,
Gary and Cynthia Wiberg




